
Subject: Fwd: The office of President of the LGNA / email of Nov. 16 to residents
From: Douglas Curran <dougcurran@shaw.ca>
Date: 18/11/2011 3:41 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>, fonvca@fonvca.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Capilano Gateway Association <capgatewayassoc@gmail.com>
Date: November 18, 2011 3:34:07 PM PST
To: Cathy Adams <cathyadams@shaw.ca>
Subject: RE: The office of President of the LGNA / email of Nov. 16 to residents
Reply-To: capgatewayassoc@gmail.com

Hello Cathy,

It is unacceptable that you would send an email to community residents encouraging them to participate in Saturday's elections, at the
same time as having refused all requests to hold elections for the organization and office under which you sign your name (below).

Given the lack of an elected mandate from the community, it is impossible to accept your claim to this office as legitimate or the
expressed will of the community.

for the CGA executive board

Doug

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________
Hello Lions Gate residents!

Reminding you to get out and vote this Saturday.  The polls are open from 8 a.m. til 8 p.m.

Here's a link to the District's webpage which has lots of information, including information on the candidates and their websites, if you
click on Candidate Information.
http://www.dnv.org/article.asp?c=764

There is also a list of All-Candidates meetings if you go to Candidates Information.
The remaining two are both in our area -
one tonight starting at 7 p.m. at Highlands United Church in Edgemont village,
and tomorrow night there's a more casual  opportunity to meet the candidates, at Woodcroft.  7 p.m. as well.
If you wish to attend the one at Woodcroft, please walk over - the available visitor parking will be quite full just with all the candidates,
etc. from out of
the area needing to drive to Woodcroft.

Also - on Election Day - I would encourage you to use the Woodcroft polling station, if you can.  Due to its location, this polling station
has a light
number of electors using it, so we do try to get the numbers up for that location by asking local Lions Gate residents to vote there!  We
would not want
to lose this polling place in the future, as it is a valuable service, especially to anyone at Woodcroft who has transportation concerns
due to not being able to drive, etc. 

If you'd like to contact me about the election, please feel free to email or give me a call.   (604)  987-8695

Cathy Adams, President
Lions Gate Neighbourhood Association
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